
Parc Lewis Primary School, Broadway, Pontypridd, R.C.T, CF37 1BE 
Telephone: 01443 486836  Fax: 01443 401071 

E –mail: admin@parclewisprimary.rctcbc.cymru 

  

    

14.03.25 

Parents’ Afternoon for Mrs Gogherty’s Year 3 Class  
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

I would like to apologise for the postponement of Parents’ Evening and understand that you 
may be eager to hear about your child’s progress in Year 3. To provide an opportunity for 
this, I would like to invite you to a Parents’ Afternoon on Monday, 31st March. There will be 
no allocated time slots, therefore you are welcome to attend at any time between 1:30 and 
3:00 pm. 

During your visit, you will have the opportunity to: 

• View your child’s work and recent assessment results. 
• Chat with Miss Parsons, who has been working with the Year 3 class. 
• Speak with Mrs Morgan, our ELSA, if you have any concerns regarding your child’s 

behaviour or wellbeing. 

On arrival, please enter via the junior yard and walk around to the junior door, where a 
member of staff will greet you and escort you to the Year 3 classroom. Please do not go to 
the office.  

Please complete and return the slip, no later than Friday, 21st March, to let me know if you 
will be attending. If you have any other concerns or issues you would like to discuss, please 
do not hesitate to contact me via email: johnk37@hwbcymru.net  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs John 
Year 6 Teacher and KS2 Leader 

 

Year 3 Parents’ Afternoon – Reply Slip 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________________________ 

☐ I will be attending the Year 3 Parents’ Afternoon on Monday, 31st March. 

             ☐ I will not be able to attend. 

Signed: ___________________________                   Date: ___________________ 
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